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                                                                                                                                                      Wednesday December 14th 2022 
 

RE: TY History Belfast Trip 
 

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),  
We hope this letter finds you safe and well. We are writing to notify you that students will attend a one-day trip 
on Tuesday December 20th, 2022. Students will be travelling to Belfast where they will be visit Crumlin Road 
Gaol, Titanic and the Christmas markets in Belfast City Hall.  
 
Students must have a signed permission slip in their Dialann (page 195) giving consent for them to attend. This 
must be shown to their history teacher or Caomhnoir by Monday December 18th 2022. 
On the day, students must attend in full school PE uniform. Students will have an opportunity to visit Victoria 
Square where they can purchase their lunch.  Students will leave school at 07.45 sharp and return to school at 
an estimated time of 21.00.  
May we take this opportunity to wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas.  
Yours Sincerely, 

 
  

Aisling Savage                                     Sarah O’Neill                                                  John McCarthy 
Programme Co-ordinator               TY Moltoir                                                      Deputy Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


